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Dear Mr James

 Thank you for your letter of 24th July 2015 regarding the foregoing proposals, about which I make
the following comments!

a) when the road of Elm Close was constructed in 1993 it was done to the specification required for
a cul-de-sac and not that for an access road.

b) during construction of the new site, if Elm Close is the only access, excessive disruption and
inconvenience will experienced by the residents of the close.

c) if on the new site inadequate parking/garaging is provided for the new owners/occupiers there
will inevitably, be use made of the southern end of Elm Close as additional parking and so
exacerbate present problems already experienced in the close.

Yours sincerely

Alan Tootell

Sent from my iPad
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